


On Saturday, December 3, I am going to see a play at Dublin Scioto High 
School.  The play is called A Christmas Story.  People will act out the story and sing 
on a big stage.  The play will be a little different from the movie, but watching it should 
be fun.  It is exciting to see a play.













If my adult says it’s OK, we can buy a snack or a drink, but 
I should eat it outside of the theatre.  People are not 
supposed to eat or drink in the theatre.



Before the play begins, we will get in line to go into the theatre.  
Someone will be at the door to help us if we need it or answer 
questions.  The line may seem long, but it will move quickly.















The actors may be outside the theatre.  I can go up to them if I want to 
and shake their hands.  I can say, “I liked the play,” or “Good job!”.



Questions about the show?

● Read the Tip Sheet about A Christmas Story.
●  A video about Dublin Scioto Theatre.

○ Dr. Patricia Santanello      santanello_patricia@dublinschools.net

        Enjoy the show!                                

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OheDzIXRZ0YFZt7buYg3VseSh2w2zHAGT2IvcIHz7II/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1F2-PhlxTpD_ILl0CjucCcRKKvBKyQacx/view?usp=sharing
mailto:santanello_patricia@dublinschools.net

